
Skwo:wech Newsletter 

From the Office of 

Skwo:wech Elementary 
April 15 – May 3 

 
 

 

Fuel Up! School 
Lunch Program 

Please submit orders at least 2 
business days ahead of time. 

 order.lunchlady.ca 

           

 

 
 

     Mark Your Calendar 

 
 

April 18 
Elementary Collaboration Day 

(Early dismissal 12:05pm) 
 

Charter Evening Night 6:30pm 
 

April 25 
PAC Meeting – 7pm in person 

 

April 26 
Non-Instructional Day 

(No School for Students) 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Terry Fox Run 

If your family would like to make a donation to 

The Terry Fox Foundation in recognition of our 

school participation in The Terry Fox Run, you 

can still DONATE to the Terry Fox Foundation 

for Cancer Research for the next few days! 

 

2024

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday

15 16 17 18 19

Please make sure to return 

your Charter Family Night slip 

Elementary Collaboration Day

(Early Dismissal 12:05pm)

Charter Family Night  6:30pm
White Spot Fun Lunch!

22 23 24 25 26

PAC Meeting 

(In Person 7pm)

Non-Instructional Day (School 

closed for students)

29 30 01-May 2 3

APRIL

https://order.lunchlady.ca/
https://schools.terryfox.ca/66572


 

Dear Skwo:wech families,  

 

Today marks the 44th anniversary of the first day of Terry Fox 

Marathon of Hope, when Terry began his run across Canada to 

raise funds and awareness for cancer research. Terry Fox is a 

true Canadian Hero, and we hope that our students were inspired 

by Terry’s selfless actions and learning about the dedication and 

commitment of this incredible Canadian hero. Our students were 

encouraged to ‘try like Terry,’ ‘be determined like Terry,’ 

‘persevere like Terry,’ and ‘to be humble like Terry.’  We 

were overwhelmed with gratitude for the many families who took 

time from your busy week to join us this morning for family 

reading and for our Terry Fox run. A special big note of gratitude 

to those who either joined in the run or helped to guide our 

students safely along their path, your support made this a lovely 

community event.  

The big question from all our students today...did we raise enough 

money for pink hair??? While we do not have a final count yet for 

our fund-raising efforts, Ms. Simpson, Mr. Elves, and I have 

promised to dye our hair pink if we raise $1000.00. The coin 

circulator will be at school for a few days next week and our 

fundraising link will be accessible over the weekend. Let us keep 

those toonies coming in for Cancer research and we will share our fundraising total next week!!  

 
We are looking forward to our Family Charter night on Thursday. Please send in your confirmation slip by 

Tuesday if your family can attend. We are delighted to know that so many families will be joining us.  

 

We wish everyone an enjoyable weekend! Mrs. Chad 



  

Collecting coins for the Terry Fox Foundation and having 

fun with our Terry Fox Run! 
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Family Reading…   



 

  



 

 

  



 

 
 

Preparing for Next Year 

Very soon our staff will be working together to plan class placements for next year. As a staff team we carefully and thoughtfully 

consider many factors in determining the organization of our classes. Some of these factors include: learning styles, social and 

emotional considerations, learning support needs, students’ strengths and needs, leadership skills and class size. As educators, this 

is a process that is taken very seriously and is one which we value. We work carefully to balance the needs of individual students as 

well as the needs of the class as a whole. Parents are often able to provide the school with information that can assist in the 

placement of students. If you feel you have information of a nature that will be helpful related to your child’s academic, 

social/emotional or physical needs, please send a note summarising these details to the office email between May 1st-May 31st.  

Please send your message to skwowech@sd40.bc.ca  and indicate in the subject line “Classroom Placement”.  It is requested, to 

respect fairness and equity that parents/guardians not ask for a specific teacher or class. 

 

 

Grade five school leaving celebration! 
  
Dear Parents and Guardians of grade five students,  
 

Please circle June 20th for our school leaving celebration. Our theme 
this year is SURF’s UP! Students are encouraged to wear relaxed, 
beach or summer wear. We will begin our celebration at 1:15. More 
information to follow regarding further details and ticketing.  
 

 

Moving to a new school next year 
 

If anyone is already aware that their child will not be 

returning to Skwo:wech Elementary in September 2024 

for kindergarten through Grade 5 due to moving or other 

reasons, please let the office know as soon as possible at 

skwowech@sd40.bc.ca 

mailto:skwowech@sd40.bc.ca
mailto:skwowech@sd40.bc.ca


  
  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 

 

  



 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

New West DPAC Meetings for 2023-2024 

The New West DPAC (District Parents’ Advisory Council) represents all parents and caregivers of students registered in the district, and 

all parents and caregivers are invited to attend and participate in our monthly meetings. 

 

                    Click here for our calendar 

                    Click here for our website 

 

Our next meeting is on Thursday April 18th 16th, at 7 pm in the library of Ecole Qayqayt Elementary School, or over zoom. Our meeting 

list for the remainder of the year is: 

                    ● May 16th (AGM), in person at Fraser River Middle School or zoom  

                    ● June 20th, in person at New Westminster Secondary School or zoom 

 

To contact DPAC with any question, concern, or comment about education in our District you can email us at 

newwestdpacchair@gmail.com,  or message us through our Facebook page. We hope to see you out at our next meeting! 

 

Laura, Cyrus, Sue, Krista and Don  

The New West DPAC Executive 

 

We have an important responsibility to acknowledge we are visitors on this unceded traditional territory of the Coast Salish Peoples, 

specifically the Qayqayt First Nation. A people that are still here, continuing to honour and bring light to their heritage. We dedicate 

ourselves to moving forward in the spirit of partnership, collaboration, and reconciliation. 

 

https://calendar.google.com/calendar/embed?src=nwdpacwebsite%40gmail.com&ctz=America%2FVancouver
https://nwdpac.ca/
mailto:newwestdpacchair@gmail.com

